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NAU-SALA

National American University
Student Association of Legal Assistants
321 Kansas City Street, Rapid City, SD 57701

January 24, 2001

City Attorney's Office Hand-Delivered
300 Sixth Street

Rapid City, SD 57701
Re: Application to Conduct Raffle (City Ordinance 5.20.020)

The National American University Student Association of Legal Assistants (NAU-SALA)
requests approval to conduct a raffle. The raffle item will be a fifty dollar ($50) gift certificate
redeemable at the Rushmore Mall, Rapid City, South Dakota. The price of each raffle ticket
will be one dollar ($1) and we plan on selling no more than five hundred (500) tickets.

from your office. The raffle will terminate and drawing be held not later than thirty (30) days -
after the date we begin selling tickets.

Funds earned from the raffle will be used to fund our upcoming Tschetter Lecture and our
general community involvement activities. No individual directly or indirectly will personally
benefit from the raffle ticket proceeds.

NAU-SALA holds a quarterly lecture series in honor of the late Bill Tschetter, founder of the
National American University Paralegal Studies Program. Each year we bring a speaker to
lecture on a law related topic. The most recent past speakers include Frank Pommershiem,
professor of Indian Law at USD and The Honorable David Gilbertson, South Dakota Supreme
Court Justice. Invitations are sent to tribal, state, city and federal attorneys, justices, and judges
and members of the public are invited to attend at no charge.

Past community involvement projects include monetary donations to the "Angels" project to
purchase Christmas gifts for needy children and a food drive for WAVI and Ohitika Najin Win

Oti women's shelters in Rapid City.

NAU-SALA is a student affiliate of the National Association of Legal Assistants. We are
committed to the betterment of our chosen profession through the professional development and
education of our members, as well as to the legal community at large. We hold events to
educate and promote goodwill between our members and the legal community and the
community in which we live.

Please contact me at 341-3632 or at jbeer@enetis.net if you have any questions, or require
further information. Your consideration in this matter is deeply appreciated.

ZJZ(
%nﬁ-i‘od son 7/&’( -
Director of Development

The raffle is scheduled to begin on or about February 28, 2001, or upon notification of approval




